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I oppose camping on Public Property.  It is unfortunate that a large percentage of 

these campers present a threat to public safety.  These camps are full of mentally Ill 

people who make use of public property by others impossible.  Drug users are 

dangerous and need to be in threatment facilities not in our parks. 

 

 


